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Celebrations  

Star of the Week 

certificates 

Seahorse = Isaac 

Starfish = Andre 

Squirrel = Miggy 

Hedgehog = Archie 

Badger= Aiyah 

Fox = Lily-Rose 

Koala= Emelia 

Panda = Luis 

Lion = Jakub 

Tiger = Jimena 

Toucan = T.J 

Parrot = Wade 

Eagle = Fen 

Hawk = Lexi 

 

Ready Respect Safe 

certificates 

Seahorse = Damian 

Starfish = Precious 

Squirrel = Eric 

Hedgehog = Julka 

Badger= Anna 

Fox = Theo 

Koala= Nathan Z 

Panda = Annabelle 

Lion = Jaiden 

Tiger = Sienna 

Toucan = Wiktoria 

Parrot = Allen 

Eagle = Kai 

Hawk = Ivan 

 
WELL DONE TO ALL OF YOU! 

             

 

 

 

 

Attendance                                     

Overall attendance this week 

=91.3%                                          

Lates = 10 

Classes with the highest 

attendance = KS1- Fox and KS2 

– Parrot  

 

 

Key Upcoming 

Dates 

w/b 13th Nov = Yr 

6 residential 

17th Nov = 

Children in Need 

Day 

20th and 21st = 

Parents Evening 

w/b 27th Nov = 

Book fair in school  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters home this 

week 

Children in Need 

Data Collection 

Sheets 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We hope the children enjoyed the extra day off this 

week for INSET. Whilst the children were at home, the 

staff have been in school for a variety of training 

sessions. We welcomed Mr David Harris the CEO of an 

Academy Trust in Surrey, who has been partnered with 

our school by the DfE to support us on our journey to 

Good. He led sessions on expectations and on subject 

leadership.  

 

In addition to this, I led a session on Vision and Values 

and what these look like for our school. I would like to 

establish new ones to for the school that really capture 

what we stand for and what we aim to achieve.  Your 

views are will be very much appreciated therefore, next 

week I will be sending home a Google form where you 

will be able to a) tell us the values that you feel are 

important to a school b) give feedback on some of the 

ideas we have put together today.   

 

Sporting News  

Our new boys football team played in a tournament 

yesterday. They won their first two matches and drew 

their last, keeping a clean sheet throughout. They were 

an absolute credit to the school.  

 

Finally, congratulations to Mrs Goodall who recently 

welcomed her first baby – a little girl called Rose.  

 
Mrs Newton 

Headteacher  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Diwali 

to those who 

are 

celebrating! 

House Points 

The house with most house points this 

week is unknown. 

 

 

 


